
Response By Printed at 2025-04-28 07:43

 

Open Skiff WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP
2024

Question for Officials

Date: 2024-07-28

Question No: 01
Question For: Race Committee

Question:
NZL requests that two crew plus a skipper be allowed in each support Rib. This would
bring the total on board to three rather than two. We have a large number of supporters
that have traveled from NZL that would like to help  assist our sailors and coaches.  

Thank you. Regards.
 
Joel Brazle
President, NZ O’pen Skiff Association
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